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APPENDIX 3 
 
Representation 1 
 
In response to your email I feel that taxi fares should increase this year.  I, along with 
many other firms on the Isle of Wight have found it very difficult to recruit new drivers due 
to low rates of pay.  I pay my drivers 45% commission (which is over the industry 
average).  Once this is taken out of income it does not leave a lot left to finance the car, 
fuel, insurance, maintenance, they are all increasing but income is not.  If the fares do not 
increase I am seriously thinking of selling one of my vehicles and working on my own (to 
the detriment of a needy but unknowing public) 
 
We have people using Taxis in Ventnor because they are cheaper than using the bus! 
 
Representation 2 

I am writing in reply to your email.  I am a self employed hackney taxi driver working for 
Ryde taxis. I am finding it increasingly difficult to make a fair living. The cost of running the 
taxi, keeping the car in a roadworthy condition, complying with council licensing guidelines, 
having fully comprehensive insurance and public liability all of which increase year on 
year. On top of all these running costs there is the commission of 20 and 25% payable to 
Ryde taxi.  

I would like to see an increase in the tariffs to reflect the good service which is offered by 
taxis across the Isle of Wight.  

My main worry is that if there is an increase the operators are not going to insure that it will 
be passed on to drivers who are still made to offer 10% discount on fares to customers.  

Representation 3 
 
With reference to a conversation I had with Councillor Alan Hollands, he informed me of a 
proposal to change the speed limits for residential areas on the Island will reduce to 20 
mph.  This then would increase the time it will take to do jobs, on average a third, thus 
reducing the potential earning by a third per hour.  I feel that an increase in the fares would 
have to happen if 20 mph limit came into effect. 
  
Increase in spending i.e. fuel costs £1.14.99 per litre diesel as of today (18.10.16) 
Morrisions as opposed to 99.99p in 2015, cost of living in general have increased. 
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Representation 4 
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